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Show Up for Your Life Chrystal Evans Hurst 2019-02-05
What does the women you’ll be tomorrow want you to know
today? Show Up for Your Life by gifted writer, speaker,
and worship leader Chrystal Evans Hurst will help young
women ages 13 and up stop worrying about the small stuff
and start embracing who they are in God’s eyes. From
Chrystal Evans Hurst, popular author of the adult title
She’s Still There, comes Show Up for Your Life, a book
that empowers young women to appreciate their divinely
created uniqueness instead of comparing themselves to
others. Show Up for Your Life helps young women ages 13
and up: Remember all the positives in their life now and
not get stuck in anxiety over the future Recognize their
unique, God-given gifts Deal with distractions that
throw them off course from God’s plan for them Stop
comparing themselves to others Chrystal shares her own
stories that will inspire young women to stop
worrying—whether it’s about how to dress, who they hang
with, or any of the other daily ups and downs of
life—and face every day with an attitude of mindfulness
and gratitude. Inside Show Up for Your Life, readers
will love: Chrystal’s conversational tone, honesty, and
humble wisdom The interactive sections at the end of
each chapter that summarize what you should remember,
pose questions to encourage reflection, provide a
responsive activity to do individually, and provide
Scripture verses to guide growth
Cutting Your Family's Hair Gloria Handel 2005 No more
bad hair days ever again! Give those you love the cut
they want--plus remedies to keep those tresses healthy
and shining. Close-up photos and detailed instructions
teach you how to hold the scissors and comb, the angles
at which to snip, and how to establish guides to the
correct lengths. Then comes an array of cuts, with and
without bangs, shown from start to finish: easy-to-carefor trims for children; blunt-cut, wispy, and layered
styles in all lengths for women; and basic short
versions for men. As a bonus there are recipes for
natural, homemade hair-care products.
Working Mother 1999-08 The magazine that helps career
moms balance their personal and professional lives.
No More Bad Hair Days Susan Sturges Hyde 1996 The
author, coping with cancer and the effects of
chemotherapy, shares messages of hope, wisdom, humor,
and practical advice
Bits & Pieces Sue Haubenstein 2014-08-06 Bits & Pieces
is an unforgettable collection of brief moments in a
lifetime presenting events of humor, happiness, and
sadness with great poignancy. Whether it be about an
animal, a motor home, a family, or a husband, it will
enable the reader to recognize, relive, and enjoy
similar occasions in their past experiences, producing a
laugh or a tear and for them to endear their memories
forever.
Tangled Thoughts Emeline Rodway 2019-07-25 These poems,
in free verse and fixed forms, span a variety of topics
from poetry itself and the writing process to
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philosophy, psychology, feminism, social justice and the
questions of legacy. Most of the poems have been written
in the last ten years and reflect the poet’s tangled
thoughts and observations about life, the natural world,
and her search for meaning through metaphor, meter, and
insight.
Season of Blessing Beverly LaHaye 2009-12-15 The fourth
and final novel about the trials and joys of the
residents of Cedar Circle. Sylvia Bryan has been feeling
weak and tired, but is shocked when her internist finds
a malignant lump in her breast. She and her husband
can’t understand why God is allowing cancer to attack at
a time when their missionary work is going so well. As
Sylvia undergoes a mastectomy and chemotherapy, the rest
of the neighbors pull together to support her, even
while coping with the stress of their own lives. Steve
and Cathy experience problems with their blended family.
Tory and Barry struggle to raise their Down Syndrome
child. Brenda’s husband, David, who is not a believer,
watches from the sidelines. Season of Blessing
realistically portrays the all-too-common crises of both
health and faith. How will God answer prayer? What will
this latest trial do to their friendships? Terri
Blackstock and Beverly LaHaye skillfully weave together
the story of the lives of a group of neighbors who
experience the overcoming power of Christ’s love.
Girls Write Now: Two Decades of True Stories from Young
Female Voices 2018-10-16 Teenage girls tell their most
urgent stories, punctuated by inspiration and advice
from Zadie Smith, Roxane Gay, Chimamanda Ngozi Adichie,
Gloria Steinem, Alice Walker, and more of today's great
writers. "Important work . . . A beautiful example of
what happens when you let girls write and share it with
the world." —Samhita Mukhopadhyay, Teen Vogue Girls
Write Now: Two Decades of True Stories from Young Female
Voices offers a brave and timely portrait of teenagegirl life in the United States over the past twenty
years. They're working part-time jobs to make ends meet,
deciding to wear a hijab to school, sharing a first
kiss, coming out to their parents, confronting violence
and bullying, and immigrating to a new country while
holding onto their heritage. Through it all, these young
writers tackle issues of race, gender, poverty, sex,
education, politics, family, and friendship. Together
their narratives capture indelible snapshots of the past
and lay bare hopes, insecurities, and wisdom for the
future. Interwoven is advice from great women
writers—Roxane Gay, Francine Prose, Chimamanda Ngozi
Adichie, Zadie Smith, Quiara Alegria Hudes, Janet Mock,
Gloria Steinem, Lena Dunham, Mia Alvar, and Alice
Walker—offering guidance to a young reader about where
she's been and where she might go. Inspiring and
informative, Girls Write Now belongs in every school,
library and home, adding much-needed and long-overdue
perspectives on what it is to be young in America.
The Best of Everything After 50 Barbara Hannah
Grufferman 2010-03-30 The Best of Everything after 50
provides top-dollar advice in an affordable format. When
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Barbara Grufferman turned fifty, she wanted to know how
to be -- and stay -- a vibrant woman after the halfcentury mark. She went in search of a "What to Expect"
book, but couldn't find one. So she consulted New York
City's leading doctors, personal trainers, hair
stylists, fashion gurus, and financial planners
including: Diane Von Furstenberg on the right fashion
choices Laura Geller and Carmindy on makeup tips Dr.
Patricia Wexler on the best skin care regimen Frederic
Fekkai on haircare Jane Bryant Quinn on financial
concerns Julie Morgenstern on organizing your life
Barbara adopted their programs and prescriptions, and
got life-changing results -- and now she shares her
experiences. With a handy format and "checklist" style,
The Best of Everything after 50 makes high-priced advice
accessible to any woman interested in getting answers to
the issues that concern her most.
Pretty Sick Caitlin M. Kiernan 2017-09-19 The ultimate
resource to looking your best during and after cancer
treatment from a veteran beauty industry insider When
beauty editor Caitlin Kiernan received the shattering
diagnosis of cancer, she was obviously concerned about
her health. But as a working professional, she knew she
had to learn, quickly, how to look her best while
feeling her worst. Caitlin called on her list of
extensive contacts--from top medical doctors to hair
stylists, makeup artists, and style mavens--to gather
the best and most useful tips to offset the unpleasant
effects of treatment. The result is this comprehensive
beauty guide for women with cancer, covering every
cosmetic issue, from skin care, to hair care, wig
shopping, nail maintenance, makeup tricks, and much,
much more. Illustrated with charming drawings by Jamie
Lee Reardin and peppered with advice from celebrities
and cancer survivors, Pretty Sick will be a welcome and
trusted resource, helping women look and feel their
best.
French Women Don't Get Facelifts Mireille Guiliano
2014-01-16 Mireille shares the secrets and strategies of
aging with attitude and joy, offering personal anecdotes
while divulging French women's most guarded secrets
about looking and feeling great. With her signature
blend of wit, no-nonsense advice and storytelling flair
she addresses everything from lotions and potions to
diet, style, friendship and romance. For anyone who has
ever spent the equivalent of a mortgage payment on antiaging lotions or procedures, dressed inappropriately for
their age, gained a little too much in the middle or
accidentally forgotten how to flirt, here is a proactive
way to stay looking and feeling great, without declaring
bankruptcy or resorting to surgery.
Bad Hair Day K T Bowes 2020-04-14 What could be worse
than exploding hair product? Hair product that isn't
actually for that purpose because...it's lube. Exploding
lube. Kit Maguire is in trouble with the ferocious Women
with Curls secretary after accidentally landing her with
a garage full of exploding lube. But why is it
exploding? The one person who could have helped her
solve the mystery is missing. The flatmates haven't seen
their resident science expert since he nipped out to
check on something and didn't return. Where is he? And
why is Kit being followed by an undercover cop? To
finish off Kit's bad hair day, why is her mother trying
to marry her to an illegal immigrant? Find out by
downloading this sequel to Dead Straight today.
Racecraft Karen Fields 2012-10-15 Tackling the myth of a
post-racial society. Most people assume that racism
grows from a perception of human difference: the fact of
race gives rise to the practice of racism. Sociologist
Karen E. Fields and historian Barbara J. Fields argue
otherwise: the practice of racism produces the illusion
of race, through what they call “racecraft.” And this
phenomenon is intimately entwined with other forms of
inequality in American life. So pervasive are the
devices of racecraft in American history, economic
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doctrine, politics, and everyday thinking that the
presence of racecraft itself goes unnoticed. That the
promised post-racial age has not dawned, the authors
argue, reflects the failure of Americans to develop a
legitimate language for thinking about and discussing
inequality. That failure should worry everyone who cares
about democratic institutions.
The Looneyspoons Collection Janet Podleski 2012-11-15
Lick your lips and shrink your hips with The
Looneyspoons Collection jam-packed with "the best of the
best" Janet & Greta recipes…made even BETTER! • Better
carbs • Better fats • More fiber • Less sugar • Less
salt • Same great taste that won’t go to your waist! The
Looneyspoons Collection features outrageously delicious,
reader-favorite recipes from Janet & Greta’s incredibly
popular cookbooks Looneyspoons, one of Canada’s all-time
bestsellers; Crazy Plates,a James Beard Foundation Award
finalist; and Eat, Shrink & Be Merry!, voted "Cookbook
of the Decade 2000–2009" by Chapters/Indigo Books… …plus
TONS OF NEW, MUST-TRY RECIPES, including: • Greta’s
Gluten-Free Miracle Brownies - Chewy, moist, doublechocolate fudge brownies • Honey, I Shrunk My Thighs! Mouthwatering, honey-garlic baked chicken thighs that
will leave everyone begging for more • Moroccan and
Rollin’ Quinoa Salad - The super-grain becomes superscrumptious when paired with rockin’ spices • Pimped-Out
Pumpkin Pie Pancakes - One taste and you’ll say,
"Thanks(for)giving me this fabulous recipe!" Diabetic?
Looking for gluten-free or vegetarian options? Counting
points? Cooking for finicky kids? The Looneyspoons
Collection makes healthy eating delicious and fun for
everyone! A feast for your eyes and your taste buds, The
Looneyspoons Collection is overflowing with gorgeous,
full-color food photos; hundreds of practical weightloss, anti-aging and healthy-living tips; and, of
course, a heaping helping of Janet & Greta’s trademark
corny jokes and punny recipe titles.
Bad Hair and Nothing to Wear? Katie Harper-Jones
2003-10-19 A simply written 'How to Guide' for at home
hair care and creating a basic wardrobe, knowing and
learning the 'how' of choosing the right colors to
enhance anyone's appearance. What to expect from the
Salon and the Hair Stylist as well as what they can
expect from you. Tips for 'at home' hair care and
styling and a visual walk-thru to help determine what
colors are best suited for each individual to wear.
Basic and mini-wardrobes that work on a limited budget
and more! Real life scenarios to relate to, coloring
your own hair and tips to ensure successful results.
This is a must read for anyone in sales, marketing, and
for those re-entering the work force. Your Image speaks
for you, Mouth Open or Closed! For more information,
please visit the Author's website.
The Bad Hair Day Book Mark Gilroy Communications,
2006-09-03 When life deals you split ends, tangles, limp
bangs, and the absolute wrong shade of color, one quick
spritz of humor and a comb-through of wisdom from The
Bad Hair Day Book will have you smiling again! The
wisest man in the world said "a cheerful heart is good
medicine," and this book is just what the doctor
prescribes. Readers will be encouraged and cheered up
with this delightful collection of true life stories,
cartoons, poems, Scripture, simple ideas and advice on
simplifying and reorganizing life, and other expressions
of hope and humor.
The Bald, Beautiful and Brave Rosanna McKenzie Harris
2011-11-09 Born August 14, 1949 to Benjamin and Louise
McKenzie. She is the third of f ive siblings. She has
worked as a practical nurse for more than 37 years in
the Miami area. She has been as inspiration to many
around her and in the community. She is a dedicated
Christian and desires one day to open a facility for
homeless girls and boys and unwed mothers. Mrs. Harris
believes this is just the beginning of how God will use
her as an instrument to do extraordinary measures for
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the ordinary, to bring out the gifts and talents they
possess. Known as Mrs. Harris to some and Grandma to
many, says thank you for reading her book and be
encouraged in f inding your destiny. Its never about how
old or young you are, its not about the way you look or
even your education. Its about a desire and reaching to
the sky, going the distance for your destiny. Rosanna
McKenzie Harris
The Whole Shebang Lalita Iyer 2017-10-25 The sparkling
witty smart little black dress of books for women – The
Whole Shebang will be invaluable if you are fumbling to
find the right man, underwear or career. Lalita Iyer
doesn't do self-help but if you need a survival guide in
your pocket, here it is - dating, relationships, money,
sex, home, motherhood, friendship, body image, style,
and other life skills – languid and real, this will make
your journey through life a little wiser and funnier.
Invisible Michele Lent Hirsch 2018 "Author Michele Lent
Hirsch knew she couldn’t be the only woman who’s faced
serious health issues at a young age, as well as the
resulting effects on her career, her relationships, and
her sense of self. What she found while researching
Invisible was a surprisingly large and overlooked
population with important stories to tell. Though young
women with serious illness tend to be seen as outliers,
young female patients are in fact the primary
demographic for many illnesses. They are also one of the
most ignored groups in our medical system--a system
where young women, especially women of color and trans
women, are invisible." -- Publisher's description
The Women of Faith Daily Devotional Patsy Clairmont 2002
A Year-Long Celebration of Faith Sometimes an
encouraging word can turn your whole day around. Other
times, all you need is a good laugh. Then there are
times a personal insight lets you know that you are not
alone. Or a bit of wisdom connects God's Word to your
everyday life. You'll find them all in the Women of
Faith Daily Devotional. This beautiful, warmly written
book illuminates twelve aspects of faith that will help
you start the year with hope and finish it in peace.
With 366 brand new devotions, the Women of Faith Daily
Devotional is filled with the best heart-to-heart
writings of six women who have strengthened and inspired
thousands of readers. Patsy Clairmont, Barbara Johnson,
Marilyn Meberg, Luci Swindoll, Sheila Walsh, and Thelma
Wells open up their lives to share with you the bright,
the amusing, the painful, and the hard-won wisdom they
contain. You'll treasure this wise and encouraging book.
Spend a quiet moment with it each day to renew your
spirit and connect with God.
In His Grip ... a Walk Through Breast Cancer Amy K.
Hauser 2012-09-12 Amys story is a most inspiring one to
read for anyone going through lifes struggles - one that
will give encouragement whatever one may be dealing
with. First and foremost, this is an account of a cancer
journey; a journal revealing an absolute faith that God
is willing to walk the journey alongside of you, all the
way! If you are reading this and you are someone setting
out on, or already in the middle of, a similar journey,
this is an important read for you! Amys story will
certainly not hide any of the rough times; but it will
tell you about many positive aspects as well, and how
faith is the only way to make the trip. This book is not
just for cancer sufferers, but also for anyone
experiencing lifes many trials, whatever they may be.
Amys raw and emotive style tells it just like it is. You
will feel the emotion; shed some tears and certainly
draw many smiles. There is little more powerful than
hearing this story told literally, while experiencing
each and every aspect of the journey along with her. The
power is in hearing Gods story, as told through Amy, and
thats just what this is. You will be encouraged that its
okay to have roller coaster emotions, to feel anger, to
experience joy, to feel spiritually low and equally
high; that its okay to ask why me? Amy is one amazing
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lady who turned what could have been a very negative
experience - focusing on feeling sorry for herself - to
one that focuses on making an impact on others. For
example - Amy refused to wear a wig once she lost her
hair so she would not miss opportunities to testify to
others who would otherwise not have approached her.
Perhaps most compelling is how many people have told Amy
that while they should have been supporting her in
keeping a positive attitude, she was in fact being the
inspiration for them. I know! I was one of those people!
I pray for them every day and I know that they do the
same for me. It is this, together with God, that will
keep us all positive and moving forward, whatever the
challenges of life that are thrown our way.
Jamilah at the End of the World Mary-Lou Zeitoun
2021-08-03 Set against the backdrop of a brutal Toronto
summer heatwave, seventeen-year-old Jamilah Monsour
makes plans for what she’s certain is the beginning of
the climate change catastrophe that will end the world.
Luckily, Jamilah knows what has to be done to save her
family: transform the back alley garage into a bunker.
Reluctantly her parents allow the bunker, but they draw
the line when she announces she’s going to skip
university and instead use the money they had saved for
her education to buy solar panels and a generator. When
an electricity blackout strikes, Jamilah’s climate
change anxiety kicks into high gear and she ends up
staying out all night, infuriating her Palestinian-born
conservative father who is done with all this doomsday
nonsense. Tension at home erupts and Jamilah runs away
and joins a climate change protest where she learns
about solidarity and agency, giving her hope for the
future. When she returns home, her parents see just how
deep Jamilah’s climate change convictions run and the
family discusses her attending university to study
environmental science, a plan they can all agree on. But
Jamilah still plans on buying a generator, just in case.
The 365 Most Important Bible Passages for Women GRQ Inc.
2011-04-25 One of a three-book collection, The 365 Most
Important Bible Passages for Women is a daily devotional
designed to encourage women to live the lives God
designed for them. This year-long devotional is both
unique and simple. Features include: -- More Scripture
throughout -- A comprehensive overview and accompanying
mediation for each passage -- Daily Scriptures that
encourage women to engage in and enjoy reading the Bible
-- Bible passages specifically targeted at women -Focus on the Bible passages that reveal the divine
character of God, Jesus, and the Holy Spirit in relation
to godly womanhood, and -- Insightful comments and
applications to daily life.
Champion Guides [with Images] Karen Kellock 2021-10-27
Early works of Karen kellock on releasing obstruction
and breakthrough. The world holds genius down, but in
overcoming he becomes renowned. The first half of the
book is on "sick systems and sin cycles" with chapters
like "genius is held down", "genius must get up", "bad
faith or fullness", "solitude", "fallen hero syndrome",
"anorexic systems", "psych of sensuality". These
treatises have shocked as loners, misfits, anas and
geniuses are seen in a whole new light. The second half
is on the KK diet theory which includes "reversal
dieting" and "fauna-fastarianism". This is a complete
theoretical matrix of The Debris Theory of Disease
supported by NIMH and NIAAA federal grants
That's a Wrap! Lou Gideon 2018-10-23 Written
specifically for women facing chemotherapy-related hair
loss, That’s A Wrap! teaches the reader a variety of
step-by-step head wrapping plans using detailed color
photos. Create a variety of head wraps using detailed
the step-by-step instructions and color photos in That’s
a Wrap! You will: Learn to wrap 29 different styles and
create variations of those styles. Save money on
materials by understanding exactly what you’ll need. Be
confident for any occasion, whether it’s casual, dressy,
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or formal. Be creative with the scarves you already own.
Feel supported on your journey—by someone who’s been
there. Embrace your temporary baldness with style. “A
must-have for anyone going through the cancer
experience. By sharing her incredible style sense, Lou
is able to simplify a look worthy of all the beautiful
women out there. It’s like having a girlfriend help you
through the process! I wish I had this book when I went
through my treatment.”—Jan Ping, Cancer survivor and
Emmy Award-Winning Make-Up Artist “I was truly amazed at
just how simple and inexpensive it was to creative these
beautifully unique designs. So much so, I actually
looked forward to getting dressed in the
morning.”—Kristin Jones, Cancer survivor and head wrap
model “As a physician, I am only too aware that
restoring a cancer patient's self-image and selfconfidence is as important as administering her
chemotherapy. This book acts as an excellent practical
guide as well as a work that will empower you to handle
chemotherapy-induced hair loss with dignity.”—Vladimir
Lange, M.D., Breast cancer husband survivor and author
of the series, Be a Survivor - Your Guide to Breast
Cancer Treatment “Our patients appreciate Lou's
generosity in sharing her ideas and techniques to
benefit others going through the same appearance
issues.”—Janet S. McCloskey, Associate Director, Special
Programs Development Office, MD Anderson Cancer Center
“I will recommend this book to all my patients and
anyone in search of a special gift for a friend that is
starting chemotherapy.”—David J. Hetzel, M.D., Hope
Women's Cancer Center “This highly-informative book not
only teaches women who are undergoing chemotherapy how
to look and feel beautiful, but also serves as a
comforting companion for the journey.”—Lissa Rankin,
M.D., New York Times bestselling author of Mind Over
Medicine
The Praeger Handbook on Women's Cancers: Personal and
Psychosocial Insights Michele A. Paludi 2014-05-28
Written by experts in psycho-oncology, this book
synthesizes the findings of the latest research on
women's cancers to empower women to make informed
choices about treatment options. • Presents up-to-date
research on women's cancers and current information
about diagnoses and treatment options • Considers
women's cancers from a family systems perspective that
recognizes the impact of women's cancers on loved ones
and offers strategies for these related challenges, such
as how to address the topic of cancer with children •
Provides readers with information on how to prevent and
deal with cancer discrimination in the workplace as well
as guidance for employers • Includes an appendix with
information about organizations focused on women's
cancers and healing
Working Mother 2008-05 The magazine that helps career
moms balance their personal and professional lives.
Saltwater Taffy and Red High Heels: My Journey Through
Breast Cancer
Hair Power, Skin Revolution Nicole Moore 2010 Hair Power
– Skin Revolution is a collection of poetry and personal
essays from a diverse group of black and mixed-race
women – everyday women expressing themselves in their
own unique style. The collection includes contributions
from forty-eight authors, that explore the issues,
interests, cultural and historical influences that have
shaped their times and their imaginations. The writers
offer empowering and creative ways of understanding and
relating to the themes of hair and skin. They tell their
narratives, presenting their views in passionate,
intelligent, humorous, strong and reflective voices,
some unheard; some previously published in the former
two Shangwe anthologies.This third Shangwe anthology, by
nature of its cultural diversity components successfully
contributes towards representing and promoting the
writing of women from African and African-Caribbean
backgrounds. As well as being a contribution towards
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Black British literature, this anthology celebrates,
reflects upon and embraces our diverse female identities
and the common-thread that unites us living the UK
experience.
Top 10 Excuses for Avoiding Exercise and How to Overcome
Them Reggie Lamptey 2011-06-28 Just when you think it’s
your day, week, month, or even year to finally get
started - something comes up to get in the way. If it’s
not your job, it’s your family. If it’s not your family,
it’s your job - or something else. It’s a vicious cycle
that never seems to end. Reggie truly understands what
you’re going through; even though, you may think you’re
all alone. Reggie has been where you’re at, and he wants
to show you ways to get going, no matter what your
excuse or “reason” may be for being stalled. Top 10
Reasons to Avoid Exercise and How to Overcome Them, is
designed to give you examples on how you can overcome
your battles of the initial start. Top 10 Reasons
connect by interviewing individuals from different walks
of life, some just like you, and letting them tell their
stories of triumph over the excuses. Reggie Lamptey,
Exercise Awareness Motivator, is passionate, dedicated,
and driven. After years of trying to find what he truly
wanted to do, Reggie decided to turn his dream of
helping people attain their goals into a reality. He
founded Body Defining, LLC to help as many people as
possible reach and live out their dreams for better
health. Reggie inspires people to push themselves as
hard as possible with his belief that no dream is
unattainable.
Everyone's Guide to Cancer Therapy; 4th Edition Malin
Dollinger 2002-12-02 Surveys the latest technology and
techniques for diagnosing, treating, and managing the
various types of cancer, and provides vital information
on treatment options and supportive care, in an updated
guide for cancer sufferers and their families. Original.
50,000 first printing.
Feminist Interrogations of Women's Head Hair Sigal
Barak-Brandes 2018-06-13 Feminist scholarship has looked
extensively at the perception of the body as a flexible
construction of cultural and social dictates, but head
hair has been often overlooked. Feminist Interrogations
of Women's Head Hair brings new focus to this
underrepresented topic through its intersections with
contemporary socio-cultural contexts. Scholars from a
wide range of disciplines investigate private and public
meanings associated with female head hair,
problematising our assumptions about its role and
implications in the 21st Century. Readers are invited to
reflect on the use of hair in popular culture, such as
children’s television and pop album artwork, as well as
in work by women artists. Studies examine the lived
experiences of women from a range of backgrounds and
histories, including curly-haired women in Israel,
African American women, and lesbians in France. Other
essays interrogate the connotations of women’s head hair
in relation to body image, religion, and aging. Feminist
Interrogations of Women's Head Hair brings together
cultural discourses and the lived experiences of women,
across time and place, to reveal the complex and everevolving significance of hair. It is an important
contribution to the critical feminist thought in
cultural studies, fashion studies, media studies,
African American studies, queer theory, gerontology,
psychology, and sociology.
Great Hair Nick Arrojo 2014-04-15 "In this book you will
find my voice, my vision, and all of the advice I
willingly and happily share with anyone who seeks me
out, sits in my chair, and asks me for help. I hope it
inspires you to be confident and beautiful; sexy and
happy!" – Nick Arrojo Nick Arrojo is known nationwide
for his ability to give women hairstyles that bring out
their individual beauty. Every week millions of "What
Not to Wear" viewers see him transform women's outdated
styles or unflattering cuts into fresh and contemporary
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looks. Most importantly, he helps them to realize their
true beauty potential. He not only changes their
hairstyles but changes the way they felt about
themselves. In GREAT HAIR, Nick Arrojo reveals his
styling secrets so that women can better understand
their hair type, assess what hair styles will work best
for their hair, face shape, and lifestyle, and get a
terrific new look. GREAT HAIR provides a complete
education about hair including: Identifying your hair
type and how that impacts cut, color, and styles including ethnic hair Understanding products and how to
use them to their best advantage A style guide with
complete instructions on everything from blowouts to
updos. Guidelines on choosing a flattering hair color
that will enhance, not overpower Dispelling myths and
outdated ideas about hair care Featuring before and
after shots of real women (not models) GREAT HAIR shows
how any woman can find a style that will make her feel
and look terrific. Following Nick Arrojo's advice in
GREAT HAIR means no more bad hair days!
Rapunzel's Daughters Rose Weitz 2005-01-12 The first
book to explore the role of hair in women's lives and
what it reveals about their identities, intimate
relationships, and work lives Hair is one of the first
things other people notice about us--and is one of the
primary ways we declare our identity to others. Both in
our personal relationships and in relationships with the
larger world, hair sends an immediate signal that
conveys messages about our gender, age, social class,
and more. In Rapunzel's Daughters, Rose Weitz first
surveys the history of women's hair, from the covered
hair of the Middle Ages to the two-foot-high, wildly
ornamented styles of pre-Revolutionary France to the
purple dyes worn by some modern teens. In the remainder
of the book, Weitz, a prominent sociologist, explores-through interviews with dozens of girls and women across
the country--what hair means today, both to young girls
and to women; what part it plays in adolescent (and
adult) struggles with identity; how it can create
conflicts in the workplace; and how women face the
changes in their hair that illness and aging can bring.
Rapunzel's Daughters is a work of deep scholarship as
well as an eye-opening and personal look at a
surprisingly complex-and fascinating-subject.
Transforming From Christianity to Islam Janet Testerman
2014-06-19 Why would a Western woman who is free to
dress and behave as she pleases convert to a religion
immersed in a culture that requires her to cover her
hair, dress modestly and reassess her fundamental
beliefs? These are personal accounts of eight Western
women who radically changed their lives by converting to
Islam or marrying a Muslim man. Some women assigned deep
meaning to the headscarf, while others found dressing
hijab to be freeing. In every case, however, peer
pressure, social pressure and male pressure bore
profoundly on their decisions, perhaps overpowering
their ability to practice hijab purely from their
hearts. Again, the dichotomy between voluntary, genuine
devotion and conforming behavior influenced on the
women’s actions and thoughts.
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Destiny of Darkness Tempest Morgan 2008-07-07 Alexa
McKay has always been different from other people. She
can create and manipulate fire with the power of her
thoughts. Her cold-hearted mother, Katherine, constantly
describes her as a danger to society, so Katherine hides
her daughter in the wilds of Montana until she has a
change of heart. After twenty years, Alexa is allowed to
move away. She ventures to New York City and discovers
that shes not alone. Some of the worlds sexiest,
preternatural men take Alexa under their wing in order
to guard her like the treasure she is and train her to
fight evil. Alexa is destined to become the very first
goddess with a corporeal body. She has to create an army
of warriors to protect humankind from the tainted
creatures in the shadows. When Gaia, the primeval
goddess of the earth, gives Alexa her first taste of
power, Alexas inner firethe source of her
pyrokinesiscraves not only more of it, but also sexual
pleasure. She must sate her fire regularly before it
forces uncontrollable flames out of her. But when the
leader of the Vampire Association uses Alexas loved ones
as bait to ensnare her, shell have to control her wild
urges so she can save them and herself.
Why Not Me? Oh God Why Me? Sue Teall 2007-07 "Teall
offers insight into the spirit and power of God as she
meets him in the faces and circumstances along her walk
in the valley. Teall shares poignant observations into a
bleeding, broken world reminding me that I am commanded
by Christ to help those in need."-Tom O'Neil, Crosswise
Ministries, Founder. Why Not Me? Oh God Why Me?-a
reflection of the personal journey of Sue Teall during
her battle with breast cancer. Teall's snap-shot
vignettes reveal her thoughts, observations, and
challenges, offering insights into: God's tapestries of
life the power of prayer the beauty of second chances
the unfairness of life vanity and envy loneliness and
anxiety laughter and childhood innocence joy amid the
struggles evil and imprisonment forgiving hearts
obedience and self-doubt fear in the dark hope in the
light the peace that can only come from God "I laughed;
I cried. Never have I felt closer to God. Her journey
reached into my soul and instilled courage and comfort,
reminding me of God's everlasting presence."-Maria
Rader, breast cancer patient. "Teall writes with energy
and enthusiasm, speaking effectively and engrossingly to
any person facing any challenge in life. Cancer provides
her plotline, but the revelation is in her reaction to
it."-Ted Cooper, Founder of The Bible in 90 Days.
The ABC's of Never Having Another Bad Hair Day! Jeri
Roraback 2005 Packed with profound insights, humorous
stories and tough lessons that every hairstylist and
every person who has ever sat in a styling chair needs
to read.
Forthcoming Books Rose Arny 1997
Happy Thoughts for Bad Hair Days Andrea Stephens
2001-07-01 This devotional, designed as a pick-me-up for
teenage girls who feel negative about themselves while
experiencing puberty, is full of inspiring quotes and
anecdotes about young women like themselves, and older
women they can emulate, to help these girls realize
there is so much to look forward to.
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